
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives a delegation from the Kurdistan regional
Government to discuss the relationship between Baghdad and Erbil

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad received

delegation of the Kurdistan Regional Government visiting Baghdad to discuss the relationship

between the federal government and the provincial government Tuesday 15/8/2017.
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His eminence affirmed his respect for aspirations of the Kurds\' brothers, stressed that unity

of Iraq is the fate of all, because the interests of all are kept by a unified Iraq capable of

overcoming political crises. His eminence counted the constitution an ideal umbrella for

dialogue to solve the unsettled problems.
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Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim pointed out that Iraq\'s experience with terrorism was acrimonious and

proved the need of everyone to everyone, warned against the danger of terrorism, which is still

plotting against Iraq and looking for opportunities and gaps to return. His eminence called to

rely on unity that gathered Iraqi people when they faced Daesh.


